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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

After reading all of this study etc I see that you need to do something. However in my opinion your study didn’t go
far enough. Seems you found what you were looking for so you’re just using that information. If you were to
venture a bit more I believe you would find that some other states did exactly what you’re planning and it backfired
terribly. To the point that it was immediately retracted because funds available were even less. I personally travel all
over the country with my Rv, but once cost equates out we just do motels etc. I think you need to rethink this
process or maybe try at 1 location so you can get real-time feedback.

Sent from my iPhone
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